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Parents Evenings 

Parents Evenings are taking place on Wednesday 18th March 

and Thursday 19th March 2020.   Bookings should be made via 

eSchools.  Please contact the school office if you experience any 

problems accessing eSchools.  Thank you 
 

FOSM – Snail Race Fundraising Event 

Thank you to those parents who attended the recent FOSM Event 

held at the Causeway Football Club.  The school raised £360 

towards the cost of our exciting forthcoming Pantomime trip.  

Thank you also to the club for supporting our school and hosting 

this event. 
 

Plants 

A huge “thank you” to Mrs Brain (Eva and Theo’s Mum) for 

donating lovely plants (c/o The Nursery, Little Drybrook) for the 

Rights Respecting Club children to plant.  The containers around 

the front of the school look beautiful and the children had lots of 

fun planting them.   
 

Tennis Table 

Thank you to Ellie Jones (Archie and Jack’s Mum) for donating a 

table tennis table to breakfast club.  We hope to have hours of 

fun with this new addition! 
 

Breakfast Club 

Due to staffing and safeguarding reasons, we have introduced a 

new booking system for Breakfast Club.   
 

There are two types of booking available.  Regular Sessions, 

which will guarantee your child a place on the day/days of the 

required.  This payment is required in advance to secure your 

child’ place (as with ASC).  Single Session bookings for ad hoc 

requirements can be requested and will be honored on a 

weekly/daily basis if there is sufficient space/staffing.  Both of 

these forms are available from reception.  We ask for your 

continued support with this, many thanks. 
 

Football Tournament 

Prostars and Mrs Davis have organised a Football Tournament, 

taking place at St Whites on Friday 27th March.  The team will be 

selected shortly so look out for a letter coming home if your child 

is selected to play. 
 

Any queries? 

Time has flown since I started here and it has been lovely to meet 

lots of parents during January and February. If we haven't met 

yet or you have any queries about the leadership arrangements, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch either by making an 

appointment or contacting me at either Steam Mills (822567) or 

Woodside (542287).  

 

Diary Dates 
 

March 

18t-19th Parents’ Evenings 

27th Football Tournament – 

selected team at St. Whites 

 

April 

3rd Easter Celebration – 9:15am 

End of Term – 3:15pm 

20th INSET 

21st Term 5 starts 

Class 4 start Swimming 

 No clubs 1st week back 

w/c  New clubs start for 

27th Summer Term 

28th Puppet Show at Woodside 

Primary - PS,C1&C2 

 

May 

8th Bank Holiday 

11th SATS week 

20th Class Photographs – Tempest 

Photography 

22nd Sponsored Walk Day 

 End of term 

 

June 

1st Term 6 starts 

2nd Class 3 start Gymnastics 

3rd- Y5/6 Residential Trip to 

5th  London 

10th Pre-school Sports Afternoon – 

1:30pm 

11th Sports Day – 1:00pm 

29th Five Acres Welcome Days for 

Y6 
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 

Pre-School    Shay & Theo 
 
Class 1         Brandon & Mollie 
                
Class 2         Dylan & Mia 
 
Class 3         Dyllan & Finley B 
 
Class 4         Evan & Austin 
 


